Mayor Nolan offered the following Resolution and moved on its adoption:

R-13-202
Resolution Acknowledging Recommendations of the Planning Board Concerning O-13-18

Whereas, the governing body previously introduced and adopted O-13-18 at first reading;
and

Whereas, the governing body is in receipt of the Resolution of the Planning Board
adopted on September 12, 2013 which recommended that the governing body review the
proposed amendments for consistency with the MLUL and any recent enactments or new rules
and regulations promulgated by the State since Hurricane Sandy; and

Whereas, the governing body is aware of recent legislation, particularly P.L. 2013, c. 107,
which provides similar relief as O-13-18; and

Whereas, the governing body finds that O-13-18 is of limited scope of applicability and is
intended to be consistent with P.L. 2013, c¢. 107; therefore, no revisions to O-13-18 are
necessary.

Now, therefore, be it RESOLVED as follows:

1. The governing body accepts and acknowledges receipt of the recommendations of
the Planning Board;
2. For the aforementioned reasons, the governing body finds that no revisions of O-

13-18 are necessary and O-13-18 may be considered for final reading and adoption as introduced
and adopted at first reading.

Seconded by Mr. Redmond and adopted on the following roll call vote:

ROLL CALL:

AYES: Ms. Ryan, Mr. Redmond, Mr. Francy, Ms. Kane, Mayor Nolan
NAYES: None

ABSENT:  None

ABSTAIN: None

DATE: September 18, 2013

Carolyn Cummins, Borough Clerk





